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COTAPSA WORKING FOR YOU! 

 

OUR WEBSITE HAS BEEN REDESIGNED! 

 
COTAPSA has updated and redesigned our website!   

 

You can access the website here: COTAPSA – Our City, Our People. 

 

 Key improvements include: 

 

 Members are no longer required to log-in to access important information; 

 Resources have been updated for Members; 

 Important OMERS information is now included on a separate tab; 

 Securing a reliable Canadian hosting provider so that information can be 

added and updated more effectively and efficiently.  

 

We hope that these changes will improve the Member user experience and make the 

website easier to navigate.   

 

We will continue to update and improve the website as required. 

 

We welcome your feedback.  Please let us know if you would like us to consider any 

additional improvements. 

 

Please note this reminder to join us for the Annual General Meeting on 

Wednesday April 19th, 2023 @ 12:00 p.m.  Click here to find out more 

https://cotapsa.ca/
https://cotapsa.ca/resources#agm

